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I am in STRONG support of SB210, Ending vote-by-mail is a big step to ensuring 

safer elections; however, we also need to do away with the voting machines as well.  

We need Paper ballots, in-person voting, voter ID and hand-count the vote, 

eliminating use of voting machines.  We need only taxpaying citizens to vote and not 

illegal immigrants who should have no part in our elections...period. We also need to 

have same day voting, not calling the election weeks after Election Day, making our 

elections susceptible to fraud.    


